Wellsville Central School 126 West State Street Wellsville, NY 14895

## Dear Parent/Guardian:

As a part of your child's requirements for school, a physical examination is required for students in Prekindergarten or Kindergarten, and in Grades 1, 3, 5, 7, 9 and 11. A law was enacted that expands health screenings to include the **dental health** of students in New York State.

We would like to request that your child have a physical examination and we will be requesting a **dental certificate**, as well. On the reverse side is a certificate available for you to take to your child's dentist. Once it is completed, it should be returned to the School Nurse as it will be filed in your child's Cumulative Health Record.

Thank you for your cooperation in this health endeavor. Our students benefit when we work together to promote the health and achievement of all students.

Please call the school's Health Office if you have any questions or concerns. These forms may also be found on the school's website at <a href="http://www.wellsvilleschools.org/domain/91">http://www.wellsvilleschools.org/domain/91</a>.

## Sincerely,

Hope Gilfert, RN Secondary School Nurse, Grades 9-12

Phone: 585-596-2167 Fax: 585-596-2130

Heather Hoffman, RN Elementary School Nurse, Grades 3-5 ICS Nurse

Phone: 585-596-2117 Fax: 585-596-2120 Kathy Darrow-Holla, RN Secondary School Nurse, Grades 6-8

Phone: 585-596-2147 Fax: 585-596-2130

Rose Mary Vossler, RN

Elementary School Nurse, Grades Pre-K-2

Phone: 585-596-2107 Fax: 585-596-2120